
	

17th April 2020  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Students 
 
RE: Start of Term 5 
 
I hope you have all kept safe and well over the Easter break. Thank you for all the positive 
comments and feedback we received about the digital learning we provided last term. With 
no end in sight to the national lockdown, on Monday, which is the start of Term 5, we will 
resume online lessons for all year groups except Years 11 and 13. We will also continue at 
the Brompton Academy campus, to provide the onsite study option for those students whose 
family are in the key worker categories. 
 
The consultation from Ofqual; ‘Exceptional arrangements for exam grading and assessment 
in 2020’, is due to end on 29th April, so once we have final confirmation on the way forward 
we will be in contact with Year 10, (due to take Statistics), Year 11 and Year 13 students and 
families.  
  
Year 11 students who are planning to continue their studies in the UKAT Sixth Form will be 
receiving information next week about transition work from Ms Perkin. 
  
There will be no change of carousels for Year 7 and Year 8 this term, instead staff will be 
sending through some optional creative projects for students to complete of they wish to. 
 
Please get in contact with us if you have any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 

 
 
 

 
Wendy Walters 
Principal  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



	

OUR COMMITMENT TO YOUR PRIVACY  
From time to time we may use your personal information to communicate newsletters or marketing information about events, 
products and services offered by the school which we feel are relevant to you. We will communicate marketing information to 
you on the basis of "legitimate interest" due to your current relationship with the school. You will find further information about 
how we use your personal information in our Data Privacy Notice by visiting 
http://www.chathamgirlsgrammar.medway.sch.uk/privacy-parents/. Should you wish to opt out of receiving these 
communications at any time you can do so by contacting the school office via email: 
officeCG@universityofkentacademiestrust.org.uk 

	
	

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


